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TO: Liberty Pointe Board/Kramér_Iria
FROM: Jan Leland 582 Liberty Poir‘ifpr. Ann Arbor, MI 48103
RE: Screened porch proposal for 580 Liberty Pointe Dr.
DATE: 10/29/14

This is my letter of approval for my neighbors to build a screened area on their deck next
to my unit. I am assuming there will be no infringement or change to the integrity of my
unit by this construction.
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